
SAFETY
MEASURES

Our focus is on our relationships with 
current families.
This allows for an empty home for 
students recovering from illness.

02
We strongly request that families refrain from 
checking students out for the first three weeks 
(through January 15) to support our efforts to limit 
any virus spread.

03
There are only a small number of new students, 
siblings of current students or priority on wait list. 

04
Comprehensive cleaning - At minimum, there will 
be twice-daily cleaning of high-touch surfaces with 
a trained cleaning team for COVID-19-positive 
cases.

Students who are positive for 
COVID-19 will be placed in the 
Recovery Home. They will 
remain there in their rooms per 
health expert guidelines. 
Symptomatic students are 
placed in a limbo room pending 
test results.
A nurse will call the parent/
guardian of the student each 
day to report on the student's 
health. Distance learning will 
take place contingent on 
symptoms and number of 
students in the home.

05
For the safety of our students, 
universal masking and temperature 
taking began for staff July 20 and 
continues to the present.

06
Should symptoms arise, as 
determined by a health care 
professional, the entire community 
will be confined to their campus 
home. That community returns to 
Phase I.(See separate handout.) 
Remote learning will be utilized.

07
Recovery Home:

Updated December 15, 2020

To provide the safest possible environment  
at St. Joseph's Indian School, the following 
safety measures are in place.

01
If a student shows symptoms of COVID-19, 
we will administer a COVID-19 test. We 
will not require testing for students who do 
not have symptoms.




